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Labs at Linda’s Resume 
 

As many of you know, HAS held occasional labs at Rice University for several years. However, attendance at these 

labs was consistently low, mainly due to expensive parking fees. This year Rice increased the parking rates on campus 

to $12 which is too expensive for most HAS members. Thus we have started up our “Labs at Linda’s” again – and our 

first one on Saturday, August 19, was a huge success. Sixteen HAS members showed up – ten spent the morning 

outside in the driveway under canopies washing artifacts from the Frost Town project. Six members were inside with 

Dr. Jason Barrett sorting, counting and weighing artifacts from the Cotton Field site. Thanks to Frank Kozar and Dan 

Warren who both brought industrial box fans, those working outside survived the blazing hot day! These Labs at 

Linda’s are for HAS members only. Watch your emails for future dates.   

 
Louis Aulbach, Joost Voeten and Frank Kozar  

(front), John Rich and Gene Bremer (back) 

 

 
Larry Golden and Beth Aucoin examining artifacts 

 

 
    John Rich with complete bottles 

 
Artifacts from the Frost Town site 

 

 

 
Team counting, weighing and sorting 

artifacts from the Cotton Field site 

 
Artifacts from the Cotton Field site
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